
In view of the emergency situation arising out of the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic, it has been decided to close down the General OPD in the 
Centenary Hospital. All are advised to not come to Centenary Hospital 
for minor ailments or routine medicines. 
 

As has been notified earlier, all KoPT beneficiaries can purchase their 
routine medicines from their neighborhood pharmacy and the money 
would be reimbursed on submission of the bills. 
 

For minor ailments, all are requested to make use of the Telemedicine 
facility and use the COVID-19 Helpline which is functioning 24x7.  
 

The Centenary Hospital will only have a ‘FEVER CLINIC’ during working 
hours and a Casualty section which functions round the clock.  
 

Only patients with some severe emergency or fever or cough or flu like 
symptoms should attend Centenary Hospital until further notice.  
 

The above measures are being taken to minimize the chance of cross 
infection and to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

 


